
________________________________________________________________________ 
2850 Dollard Avenue, LaSalle, QC, Canada   H8N 2V2 

 

 
 

PRF-22-267-EW 
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 
 
Date: June 28th, 2022 
 
To:  All Customers - Canada 
 
Subject: Price Increase on Residential Roofing Products 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Please be advised that, effective August 1st, 2022, Building Products of Canada Corp. will be 
implementing a price increase of 7% to 10% on all residential roofing products including 
perforated felt (RF404). 
 
All orders shipped on or after August 1st, 2022, independently of the time of the order, will be 
invoiced at effective price list at time of shipment.  We reserve the right to limit quantities on 
orders placed prior to the effective date of the price increase.  
 
Due to continued raw material cost volatility, BP reserves the right to implement additional price 
increases, price adjustments, or an earlier implementation of this price increase in advance of this 
announced price increase. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Building Products of 
Canada Corp. sales representative.  
 
We thank you for your continuous support and trust. 
 
 

 
 
 

Bernard Nadeau 
Vice-President, Sales and Marketing 


